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WQ.324/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER 

BY DEPUTY K.F. MOREL OF ST. LAWRENCE 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 16th JULY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Chief Minister advise whether or not a recruitment process has been undertaken for the 

appointment of a permanent director of communications and, if so, what the outcome of that process was? 

 

 

Answer 

 

The recruitment process to recruit a permanent director of communications commenced in June 2019 with 

final candidate interviewed planned for mid-October. 

 

The process which is being overseen by the Jersey Appointments Commission is in line with all previous 

Tier 1 and 2 appointment processes and will be advertised on and off island. 

 

 

 


